
From the Desk of Mrs.Pierson… 

October 2019 Classroom News 

Students have settled into our classroom routines and responsibilities quite nicely! It is hard to believe 

that October is coming to an end! The end of October brings us to the mid point of term one of the 

2019/2020 school year...October 24th will be early dismissal at 11:30, with the afternoon reserved for 

open house conferences.  

Please visit our classroom (Rm 157) on October 24th with your child any time between 12:30pm and 

5:00pm. Your child will demonstrate some of the activities we are working on and will also show you 

around the classroom. As this time is a drop-in event, there will be other families in the classroom at 

any given time. If you prefer a private conference, please let me know what date and time would work 

for you! 

Thank you… 

 for signing your child’s planner each night to let me know you have read it 

 for reading with/to your child each night and tracking your hard work in the night reading booklet 

 for encouraging your child to do his/her best each day and to demonstrate respect in all areas of 

his/her learning...it really shows! 

Point of Interest: 

We are working through a program called “Fun FRIENDS”, a program that nurtures children’s emotion-

al and social learning. The acronym of FRIENDS is: 

F:eelings   R:elax   I:can try    E:ncourage     N:urture     D:are to be brave     S:tay 

Upcoming: 

October 24th...Early Dismissal (11:30am); Open House 12:30pm-5:00pm (Drive a Honda from the 

school parking lot during this time to earn money towards our new playground/buy a hot dog as well) 

October 25th...Professional Development Day (no school province wide for students) 

October 29th...Field Trip to the Apple Barn (please let me know if you would like to volunteer and have 

a current criminal record check with the school); Photo retakes for those interested 

Check out the Promontory School website and find ‘Mrs.Pierson’ under ‘Teachers’ for our classroom infor-

mation and any newsletters that I send out throughout the year! 


